
MMT AND MAINSTREAM
ECONOMICS
MMT and Mainstream Economics: Compare and
Contrast

REVIEWS OF THE
DEFICIT MYTH
Reviewers try to come to grips (or not) with the
insights of Modern Monetary Theory.

HURRICANE COVID-19:
GOP’S FISCAL
RESTRAINT PISSES INTO
THE WINDS
Trump, Meadows, Mnuchin…they just don’t get it.
They are unable to lead in the face of this
massive ongoing catastrophe which has wiped more
than 162,000 American lives off the map, even
though they had experts and forecasts.

SOCIAL SECURITY AND
OTHER ENTITLEMENTS
Social Security, Medicare, Medicaid and SNAP are
essential sources of funds for huge numbers of
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us. Republicans use them to scare old people.

GOP SENATE WALKED
OUT OF DC FOR A
REASON: VOTER
FORECLOSURE, 2020
EDITION [UPDATE-1]
The media needs to stop bothsides journalism and
get the GOP on the record: why has the GOP not
already funded financial aid and stimulus along
with a moratorium extension on evictions? Is the
GOP going foreclose on voters to save Trump’s
ass this November?

THREE THINGS: LOOK
OVER THERE, NOT AT
TRUMP’S FAILURES
[UPDATE-1]
Trump’s Thursday morning tweet stirred up people
more than his average tweets do — which is
saying a lot since his average tweets are pretty
annoying. From what was he trying to redirect
our attention?
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MMT ON
INTERNATIONAL TRADE
International trade can improve all our lives,
not just the lives of the rich and powerful.

THE WONKISH MYTH OF
CROWDING OUT
A myth made for insiders.

THE NATIONAL DEBT IS
SOOOOOOO BIG
So what?

REFLECTIONS ON THE
DEFICIT MYTH
Definition of money, and other thoughts on The
Deficit Myth by Stephanie Kelton
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